
 
 

You are hereby summoned to attend the meeting of Churt Parish Council as Trustee for 
Churt Recreation Ground Trust on the evening of 

23 November 2022 in the pavilion following completion of the Parish Council meeting. 
 

Members of the public will be invited to ask any question or comment on any of the 
items on the agenda before the meeting formally begins. 

 
AGENDA   

RGT 22/65 Chairman’s welcome  
 
RGT 22/66 Apologies for absence  
 
RGT 22/67 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests  
 
RGT 22/68 Minutes of the meeting of 19 October 2022 
 
RGT 22/69 Secretary’s report: 

1) CCC has cleared changing room, sight screens etc 
2) David Munro been made aware of manhole covers serving Redhearn Cottages 

(see 22/70.3) 
3) Zip wire has been serviced and new spring added 
4) Roger Rowe to weed in front of pavilion and service generator 
5) DR has removed fungus and will maintain cedar bench for winter 
6) David Munro to chase WBC re emptying their bins on Rec and around Churt 
7) CADS hired pavilion for 13 rehearsal sessions during Sept-Nov 

 
RGT 22/70 Recreation Ground  

22/70.1 Report from Recreation Ground Committee (SS) 
 22/70.2 Matters relating to sports clubs  
 22/70.3 Manhole issues on Rec Ground 
  
   

RGT 22/71 Financial Matters 
22/71.1 Payments for authorisation – October 2022 

  22/71.2 Budget Update and Income report – October 2022 
 
RGT 22/72 Community use of pavilion???  
 
 
  

  

Other Matters At the Chairman’s discretion and subject to time constraints, there will 
be an opportunity for an informal discussion of other issues by members immediately 
following the RGT meeting. 
 
Signed                    Secretary to the Trust  
Dawn A Barrow                 17 November 2022   


